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15 November 2017 
 
Joseph Wiley, P.G. 
Project Manager Pipeline Remediation 
Kinder Morgan, Inc 
1001 Louisiana Street, Room 956I 
Houston, TX 77002 
 
Subject:  Approval of Monitoring Well Installation Work Plans 
 
Reference:  

Project  Name   Wells  Location   Scheduled to begin 
3RP-196 James F Bell #1E five MWs N and E   October 2017  
3RP-204 K-27 Line Drip 72 two MWs N    October 2017 

   
Dear Mr. Wiley: 
 
Thank you for your 5Oct17 submissions of work plans for installation of new monitoring wells referenced above.  
 
We note your mention of a site-specific HASP for these activities.  Could you please provide me copies of those plans? 
 
Yesterday’s letter approving work plans for groundwater monitoring contains a mistake.  3RP-238 is shown as K-27 Line 
Drip whereas it should be Standard Oil Com #1. 
 
OCD approves the work plans referenced above. 
 
 
Respectfully,  

 
Randolph Bayliss, P.E. 
Hydrologist, District III 
 
 
Cc: Jim Griswold, Charlie Perrin, Brandon Powell, Cory Smith, Vanessa Fields, Steve Varsa 
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